


We celebrate Marriage Sunday the 
weekend of February 12/13. If you are 
celebrating a milestone anniversary: 
10, 20, 25, 30, 40, 50, 60 or 60+ years, 
please let us know so we can arrange a 
special blessing for you during the Mass. 

The Archdiocese is also  having a special 
Mass to honour married couples 
celebrating milestones in 2022.  
Bishop Robert Kasun, CSB will preside at 
the Mass which takes place at 2:30 p.m. 
on Sunday, February 13 at  St. Michael’s 
Cathedral Basilica. If you wish to attend 
this Mass, you are required to register.  
Visit www.archtoronto.org/marriage  
to register and for more information. 

May God ease their pain and give them  
peace and strength. We pray especially  

for Greg Shearer, Michael Suma and  
for all who are ill in our parish family. 

We pray for our sick 

We pray for all who have died, especially  
Doreen Leavens, Lillian Hillen,  

Francesco Lanzillotti, Raul Gementiza,  
Patricia Silverio and Alberto Rossi. May they 
find rest and peace in their eternal home.  

We pray for our departed 

Tues. Feb. 1  7:00 pm +Johnny Sun req. Elizabeth Sun   

Wed. Feb. 2  7:00 pm  +Elsa Manias req. Rebellato Family   

Thurs. Feb. 3  8:30 am Mass 

Fri. Feb. 4  7:00 pm    Mass 

Sat. Feb. 5  5:00 pm +Wai Fee Kwan  
req. Kevin Dark & Norman McMullen 

Sun. Feb. 6  9:00 am +Matteo Giuliano req. Maria Giuliano  

Sun.  Feb. 6  10:45 am Mass for All Parishioners 

Sun.  Feb. 6  12:30 pm Mass 

Mass Intentions 

Tuesday to Friday: 9 am to 4 pm 
Saturday: 10 am to 5 pm 

OFFICE HOURS 

Mail: 10411 Bayview Avenue,  
Richmond Hill, ON  L4C 3P2 
Credit card  |  Pre-Authorized Giving 
For more information visit:  
www.olqw.com/donation 

Thank you for your dedicated support. 

Support Our Parish 

Our  Lady Queen of the World |  | 

Marriage Sunday:  
February 12/13 2022  

Calling all Catholic Advisors  
Are you a lawyer, financial or insurance 
advisor? The Archdiocese of Toronto is 
calling you to be part of our network which 
handles our financial and estate affairs.  
To learn more, contact the Development 
office at 416-934-3400 ext. 561/519 or 
email: development@archtoronto.org.  

Synod on Synodality: 
We want to hear  
your thoughts! 

To learn more about the Synod, 
please visit our dedicated page  
at www.olqw.com . Our parish is 
hosting a Synod Listening Session on Sunday February 6 at 
7:30 pm (for 1 hour) virtually on Zoom and YouTube.  

 If you would like to actively participate in this session by 
asking questions or sharing comments, please register on 
our website Synod page.  

 If you prefer to just watch or listen to the session you can 
join the session on the OLQW YouTube channel 

 Please complete the survey on our website Synod page, 
whether you are joining the session or not. 

We thank you all for your participation and support! 
Pope Francis has launched the Synod on Synodality, an 
ambitious two-year global process of listening to the 
faithful. We want to hear your thoughts! 



Congratulations to Keep Christ in Christmas 
Creative Contest Winners! 

Congratulations to the winners of our Keep Christ in Christmas 
contest organized by the Knights of Columbus.  

 1st Prize is awarded to Antonio and Rita Cado for their 
beautiful “Christmas Concert” video performance. 

 2nd Prize goes to Angelica Giannantonio for her colourful 
nativity scene picture and lovely prayer. 

 3rd Prize goes to Elena Archibald for her creative nativity 
scene picture.  

We thank all our youth who participated in the contest.  
We are amazed at their level of talent and creativity. We urge 
our young people to continue to use their gifts and talents at 
home, in school, in our parish and our community. 

Friars’ Student Writing Award  
Contest – Win Great Prizes! 

Students aged 13-19 are invited to submit a 
450-500-word essay for the Week of Prayer for 
Christian Unity, celebrated from Jan. 18 to 25.   
This year, the theme for the Week of Prayer 
for ChriGstian Unity 2022 is: “We saw the star 
in the East, and we came to worship him”  
(Mt. 2:2). The deadline for the writing contest 
is Monday, February 14, 2022 at 2 p.m.  
For more details visit:  
https://bit.ly/FriarsStudentWritingContest2022 

The Kid’s Bulletin: A fun way for our children 
to learn about their Catholic Faith every week.  
https://thekidsbulletin.com 

Loyola Press Family Faith resources:  
https://www.loyolapress.com/catholic-resources/
family/ 

Family Faith:  
Resources for your family’s faith journey 

We need catechists for our Liturgy of the Word  
with Children, Confirmation and First Communion 

programs. Please share your wonderful gifts to 
serve our parish family. If you would like to help 

please email olqueenoftheworld@archtoronto.org 
Thank You! 

2022 Offertory Envelopes are available. 
 Please pick up your 2022 parish envelopes in the Narthex. 
Kindly write your name, address and phone number on the 

first envelope. Please contact the office for any changes.  
If you are not registered or are a new parishioner, pick up a 

blank box of envelopes from the Narthex and fill in a 
registration form. Put your name, address and phone number 

on the first few envelopes you use. 

 

 

 
 

FORMED is a wonderful website that has been 
called a “Catholic Netflix.” FORMED has inspiring 
movies and video based studies, audio talks and  
e-books from the Church’s most gifted speakers 
and authors, for all ages. FORMED, helps us grow 
in our faith and share the Gospel with others. 

It’s EASY and FREE to sign up for FORMED: 

1. Go to https://formed.org/signup 

2. Enter our parish name or postal code, click Next 

3. Enter your name and email address  - That’s it! 

4. Want access on the go? FORMED is also 
available on MyParish App. 

Great resources on FORMED for all ages:  
ChildrenYouth Movies Faith at Home

Daily and Weekly: 
Daily ReflectionsThis Week on FORMED 

This week we will be celebrating the Feast of the 
Presentation of the Lord (Wed. Feb. 2), as well as  
the optional memorial of Saint Blaise (Thurs. Feb. 3).  
Due to the pandemic, we have modified our normal 
practices for these feast days. For the Feast of the 
Presentation, we will have a general blessing of 
candles during the Mass, which is normally done on 
this feast day. We will NOT be distributing candles.  
If you would like candles blessed, please bring your 
own candles to the Mass and keep them in the pew 
with you for the blessing. For the Feast of St. Blaise, 
we will have a general blessing of throats for the 
entire congregation during the Mass and we will NOT 
have individual blessings. 

Upcoming Feast Days of 
Presentation and St. Blaise 

https://watch.formed.org/kids-1
https://watch.formed.org/youth-programs
https://watch.formed.org/movie-night
https://watch.formed.org/faith-at-home
https://watch.formed.org/formed-daily-reflections
https://watch.formed.org/this-week-on-formed





